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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Evans#2 Pit Drawing Signature

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Tue, Feb 5, 2013 at 9:42 AM
To: Angela Bellantoni <eai@bresnan.net>
Cc: Tom Kaldenbach - DNR <tom.kaldenbach@state.co.us>, Tony Waldron - DNR <tony.waldron@state.co.us>,
Christine Brookshire - DNR <christine.brookshire@state.co.us>

Angela,

I talked to Tony this morning about whether or not we need a hand signature from the "qualified person" on the
TR03 drawing.  Tony agreed that for this case (i.e., "qualified person"), an electronic signature is adequate.  So
you don't need to ask Bruce for a hand signature on the drawing.  The Division has determined the previously
submitted electronic signature is adequate.

I appreciate your efforts on this one.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO  80203

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169

fax: 303-832-8106

tim.cazier@state.co.us
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